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Dongara Medical Centre

Please be advised that the Dongara Medical Centre will be closed on:
Monday, 10 February 2020
This will allow staff to transfer the IT system from Batavia Health to the Shire of Irwin.
The Shire apologises for any inconvenience.

Please call 9927 0000 or email reception@irwin.wa.gov.au for further information.

Shane Ivers 
Chief Executive Officer
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SHIRE & IRWIN

DONGARA-PORT DENISON
A BRILLIANT BLEND




